June 25, 1982

The Rev. Fr. Arsen Barsamian
St. James Armenian Church
834 Pepper Ave.

Richwmond, Virginia 23226

Dear Fr. Arsen:

We wish to exteud our sincerest appreciation to youn and
members of the 8t. James Parish Council for the Courtesy and
hospitality shown on Wednesday June 16, 1982 during our wmeeting
at the Church Auditorium,.

Qur visit with your parish council was a fruitful ome and we
expect in the near future to develop some of the ideas discussed.

Please extend our warwmest regards to all and hope to hear
from you shortly. '

Respectfully yours,

Frank Avakian Stoneson
Executive Director

cc. Dr. Michael Vranian
Parish Council Chairman



